
SERVICES


	 Sunday School 9:30am - All Ages 
	 Sunday 10:45am - Service, Children’s Church

	 Sunday  5:30pm - Awana Clubs 
	 Sunday 6pm - Bible Study

	 Tuesday 7pm - Church-wide Prayer Time 

	 Wednesday 6:30pm - BBC University,

	 Youth, Children’s Choir

	 Wednesday 7:30pm - Choir Practice 
 
	 	 _______________________


   DEACON OF THE WEEK 


Gene Johnson


_______________________
                            

                            


ATTENDANCE & OFFERINGS


February 5, 2023

AM 76 / PM 40 | $6292.22 Needed / $7,092.00 Received


February 12, 2023

AM 84 / PM 37 | $6292.22 Needed / $5,426.00 Received


_______________________


STAY CONNECTED


Mon-Thur:  8:30 - 4:30 Friday:  Office Closed

Office Phone: 662-349-1906 

885 Church Rd. E., Southaven, MS 38671 
Email: boulevard@boulevardbc.org


FaceBookWebsite Guest Card

February 19, 2023



Eddie Barlow, Senior Pastor

Robert Sumner, Worship Pastor


WELCOME!  WE’RE GLAD YOU’RE HERE!

If this is your first time here, you are our honored guest!


Please fill out a Guest Card located in the seat back in front 

of you, drop in the tithes/offerings box in the back. 


                        ____________________________

Morning Worship Service


Special Music	 	 	 	 Boulevard Sanctuary Choir

Welcome/Announcements	 	 	 	 Pastor Eddie

Meet & Greet	 	 	 	 	 	 2 Minutes

Song -	 Psalm 150 (Praise the Lord)	 	 	 Praise Team 
Song -	 Yet Not I But Through Christ In Me	 	 Praise Team

Song -	 Glorious Day (Living He Loved Me)	 	 Praise Team


Children’s Church is Dismissed

Message	 	 	 	 	 	 Pastor Eddie

Invitation	 	 	 	 	 	 Pastor Eddie

Invitation Song - I Have Decided To Follow Jesus	 Praise Team     

Offertory/Dismissal/Closing Prayer	 	 	 Pastor Eddie              


No PM Service

Tonight


 

UPCOMING AT BBC 
_____________________


GOOD FRIDAY - We will have our egg hunt on Friday, April 9th at 5pm


EASTER - Sunday April 9th - Start thinking about who you can invite!


VBS - June 25th-29th


IMPORTANT INFO: 
_____________________


 
WE WANT YOU! - The Boulevard Sanctuary Choir is looking for new

	 	 members for the upcoming Easter Cantata! Choir 	
	 	 practice begins at 7:30 on Wednesday Nights. 

	 	 See Pastor Robert for more information!


NO PM SERVICE - No Bible study or Awana Clubs tonight, February

	 	 20th. We will resume Awana Clubs and Bible Study next

	 	 Sunday Night.


OFFICE CLOSED - The office will be closed tomorrow, February 20th

	 	 in observance of President’s Day 

EWOMEN23 - The Extraordinary Women’s Conference is April 28-29.

	 	 The cost is $69/person. In order for us to get a group 	
	 	 discount, please sign up in the foyer if you plan on 	
	 	 attending. See Linda Moran for more information.


BABY BOTTLES - The Care Pregnancy Center is raising money to help 	
	 	 mothers in need. Please collect a baby bottle and fill it 	
	 	 with cash and change


NEW SIGN FUND - Total Collected as of 2/13 - $4,825.00


“My flesh and my heart may fail, But God is 
the strength of my heart and my portion 

forever.”

- Psalm 73:26 -


